
March 14, 2018 
Special Meeting 

Review of Updated Employee Handbook 
6:00 p.m. 

 1 

The Holland Township Committee met on the above date at the Holland Township Municipal 
Building, 61 Church Road, Milford, N.J. at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
Present at this meeting were: Mayor Dan Bush, Deputy Mayor Ray Krov, Committeeman Thomas 
Scheibener, Committeeman Robert Thurgarland Committeeman Scott Wilhelm, DPW Superintendent 
Alan Turdo, Municipal Clerk Cathy Miller and Police Chief John Harris 
 
 
There being a quorum this meeting was called to order by Mayor Bush at 6:12 p.m. 
Mr. Bush asked that all electronic equipment be turned off or silenced. 
 
FLAG SALUTE 
Mayor Bush invited the audience to join the Committee in reciting the “Pledge of Allegiance”. 
 
OPEN PUBLIC MEETINGS STATEMENT 
Adequate notice of this meeting was given pursuant to the open public meeting act, by the Township 
Clerk on February 22, 2018 by: 
1) posting such notice on the bulletin board at the municipal building and on the Holland Twp 
website 
2) mailing the same to the Hunterdon County Democrat and the Express-Times. 
 
PLEASE BE ADVISED that the Township Committee of the Township of Holland, County of 
Hunterdon, New Jersey will be holding a special Work Session to review updates to the Holland 
Township Employee Handbook on Wednesday March 14 at 6:00 p.m. at the Holland Township 
Municipal Building, 61 Church Road, Milford, New Jersey. 
 
This Work Session is open to the public. 
 
 
The Draft 2018 Update to the Holland Township Employee Handbook was reviewed 
 
A second meeting was set for Wednesday April 11, 2018 
 
 
ADJOURN 
Mr. Wilhelm moved and Mr. Thurgarland seconded the motion to adjourn at 8:21 p.m. 
 

Roll Call Vote  Ayes Nays Abstain Absent 
Scott Wilhelm x    
Robert Thurgarland x    
Thomas Scheibener  x    
Ray Krov, Deputy Mayor x    
Dan Bush, Mayor x    
 
Respectfully submitted,     Approved by, 
 
_________________________   ______________________________ 
   Catherine M. Miller, RMC                    Dan Bush, Mayor 
       Municipal Clerk                          Ray Krov, Deputy Mayor 


